
OISC Campaigns

Welcome to the OISC Campaigns page.

The OISC has begun an awareness campaign on the importance of using
registered Immigration Advisers and what to do if those who have sought
support believe they have received poor or illegal advice.

We have produced a video which is a useful guide on how to use our Adviser
Finder platform, to share via your websites or social media pages.

Secondly, a series of posters on the themes of “Have concerns re immigration
advice received?” and “Use a registered Immigration Adviser” is available for
printing and sharing.

These posters are available in a variety of languages including Chinese,
Farsi, Polish and Urdu. Visit this page for more details .

OISC Campaigns: Adviser Finder Guide

It is important that you get the right advice from the right people to help
you with your application.

This specially produced OISC video (in two formats) explains what you should
do to find a local registered OISC Immigration Adviser to help you.

MP4 Version

OISC Adviser Finder Video – MP4 version

MP4 Version w/subtitles

OISC Adviser Finder Video w/subtitles – MP4 version with subtitles

OISC Posters

The OISC has created a series of posters designed to raise awareness among
advice seekers of the importance of using registered Immigration Advisers and
what to do if they have received poor or illegal advice.

Below you will find posters which you can print and place in your offices or
other convenient spaces. The posters are also available in a variety of
different languages which can be found here.

OISC Posters (Print Versions x 4) – Have concerns re immigration advice
received? – OISC Posters (Print Versions x 4) – Have concerns about
immigration advice received? (PDF, 15.9 MB, 4 pages)

OISC Posters (Print Versions x 4) – Use a registered Immigration Adviser –
OISC Posters (Print Versions x 4) – Use a registered Immigration Adviser
(PDF, 16 MB, 4 pages)

http://www.government-world.com/oisc-campaigns/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/oisc-campaigns-posters-foreign-languages
https://youtu.be/3xHN3-jQKic
https://youtu.be/k7g7I-HY0gQ
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/oisc-campaigns-posters-foreign-languages
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/912385/OISC_0001_Negative_Posters_FA_PRINTx4.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/912385/OISC_0001_Negative_Posters_FA_PRINTx4.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/912386/OISC_0001_Positive_Posters_FA_PRINTx4.pdf


You will also find versions which can be used in your social media channels.

Concerns – Have concerns re immigration advice received?

OISC Poster #1 (Social Media Version) – Have concerns re immigration advice
received? – OISC Poster #1 (Social Media Version) – Have concerns re
immigration advice received? (JPEG, 447 KB)

OISC Poster #2 (Social Media Version) – Have concerns re immigration advice
received? – OISC Poster #2 (Social Media Version) – Have concerns re
immigration advice received? (JPEG, 585 KB)

OISC Poster #3 (Social Media Version) – Have concerns re immigration advice
received? – OISC Poster #3 (Social Media Version) – Have concerns re
immigration advice received? (JPEG, 531 KB)

OISC Poster #4 (Social Media Version) – Have concerns re immigration advice
received? – OISC Poster #4 (Social Media Version) – Have concerns re
immigration advice received? (JPEG, 524 KB)

Advice – use a registered immigration adviser

OISC Posters #5 (Social Media Version) – Use a registered Immigration Adviser
– OISC Posters #5 (Social Media Version) – Use a registered Immigration
Adviser (JPEG, 529 KB)

OISC Posters #6 (Social Media Version) – Use a registered Immigration Adviser
– OISC Posters #6 (Social Media Version) – Use a registered Immigration
Adviser (JPEG, 659 KB)

OISC Posters #7(Social Media Version) – Use a registered Immigration Adviser
– OISC Posters #7(Social Media Version) – Use a registered Immigration
Adviser (JPEG, 759 KB)

OISC Posters #8 (Social Media Version) – Use a registered Immigration Adviser
– OISC Posters #8 (Social Media Version) – Use a registered Immigration
Adviser (JPEG, 653 KB)
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